Tuesday, May 24, 2005

To: the Senate Select Committee on Mental Health

Dear Sirs,

I enclose copies of "“overlapping” documents concerning a technigue for
evaluating and managing psychiatric services to achieve better clinical and
cost-effective outcomes.

I apologise for the lateness of this submission, but the analysis which
provides final and incontrovertible proof of the technique’s effectiveness has
only just been completed. Copies have been sent by both fax and e-mail to
engure delivery.

Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information. A

e — —
SRR,

Your sincerely,

Ralph J. Schureck





